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A message from the Deputy Headteacher   
It has been a very busy end of term with lots of Christmas events 

going on.  Thank you for all your support with productions, costumes, 

learning lines, Christmas jumpers and donations.  I am looking forward 

to seeing you at the Christmas fayre .  

 

This week it was the turn of nursery, reception and year 2 to 

perform their Christmas productions.  The nursery children sang 

some great songs and were all dressed up in their costumes, including 

some Christmas puddings, snow men and Santas.  Everyone enjoyed 

watching them perform.  They definitely have the cute factor!  

Then it was Reception õs production.  Again some amazing costumes 

and excellent singing.  They had a lot to learn and all man aged to get 

on and off the stage at the right time.  Well done to all EYFS, we are 

very proud of you!  

 

Year 2 did their Nativity on Thursday .  Lots of stars of the future in 

this year group.  Very enthusiastic singing, lots of words to learn and 

remembering when to go on and off the stage.  It was superb.  

 

This is the last newsletter for this year.  I would like to thank you 

for all the support you have given your children and the school over 

this term.  I would like to wish you all a  

 

very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy new year.  

 

After School Club  
¶ In the new year we will be changing the booking forms for breakfast and after school club.   

¶ If you book regular sessions, please renew your booking form half termly.   

¶ If you have booked a space but find you no longer need it , please let the office or Mr Cook 

know at least 24 hours in advance as this will free up the place for someone else who might 

need it.  

¶ Any sessions not cancelled within 24 hours will still be charged.  

¶ Sessions will be added to Parent Pay weekly  

¶ Extra sessions and emergency sessions can be arranged by contacting the  

school office providing the spaces are available  

The new booking forms, an information leaflet and terms and conditions  will be sent out next week . 

Attendance  
 
Our whole school target for 

attendance is 96%.   

 

This weekõs winners are 1A  with 

96.3% and 6A with 97.1% . 
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School Panto 
We had a great time in school o n Wednesday wi th Jack and the Beanstalk.  The children were so involved with 

the production ð laughing and screaming at the characters.  Great fun was had by all.  Thank you PTA for 

partially funding this activity.  

   

Christmas Lunch  
We had a very busy but enjoyable Christmas lunch today.  Lots of 

music and bad cracker jokes.  The children, all looking great in their 

Christmas jumpers and hats, were served by all the staff.  Well done 

to the kitchen staff for producing 350 Christmas dinners!  . 

 

Santa Visited  Woodlands   
Also today we were lucky enough to have a visit from Santa!  He came to all the classes and gave all the 

boys and girls a present.  Some classes were lucky enough to have a story read to them.  A great big thank 

you to Santa ï you were absolutely fantastic ï and the PTA for ensuring he had enough presents for 

everyone. 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day ï Friday 13th December 
Todaysô Christmas Jumper day was great fun but we have to remember it was all 

in aid of a great cause ï Save the Children.  Thank you all for supporting this 

charity. 
 

 

 

Christmas Performances.  
We had three more amazing performances this week from the children in nursery, reception and year 

2.  Only year 1 to go with their performance next Tuesday, 17 th  December.  So far I have been very 

impressed with the performances, the singing and enthusiasm shown by all the children, I am sure 

year 1 will be just as amazing ð I am looking forward to seeing it.  

 

Woodlands Choir  
It has been a very busy few week s for t he Woodlands KS2 choir and they are still going!  If you have 

not had the opportunity to see them yet they will be singing at the Creative Education Trust õs 

Christmas  Carol Service  next Tuesday.  They will also be singing at The Heathers on Wednesday 18 th  

December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School dinners      
For the week beginning 16th December we will be serving Week 2 

menu.  Jus t for this  week we will be having fish fingers and chips 

on Thursday.  

When we return in January, the week beginning 6 th  January we will 

be on week 2 again. 
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Creative Education Trust 

Christmas Carol Service  
You are all warmly invited to this year õs CET 

Christmas Carol Service at Great Yarmouth 

Minster on Tuesday 17 th  December.  We will be 

celebrating Christmas with pupils from 

Woodlands, Wroughton, Lynn Grove and Caister 

Academy, in a service of traditional carols and 

readings.  If you are able to join us, I suggest you 

wrap up warm as the minster can be rather chilly.  

 

 

 

 

Life in school this week. é. 

 
Y4 have enjoyed making 2 page spreads today based on Renewable Energy (Information Texts) 
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The panto 

was a great 

success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


